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Alumni Chapter Meeting April 28th, 2013 

 The Alumni Chapter business meeting will be held at Palmer Place Restaurant - 
56 South LaGrange Road in LaGrange, IL.  The meeting will begin at 1PM .   
We hope to see many members at the meeting!        
There is plenty of parking available in the parking lot directly behind the 
restaurant.          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                    www.palmerplacebeer.com   

 Phi Delta Chi Formal 

The Formal is being held Friday, April 19th. If you plan on attending 
please contact Anna Cao as soon as possible. If going please select an 
entrée from the list below.  
CONTACT EMAIL:    acao05@GMAIL.COM 
Here are the specs:   
Ignite Glass Studios (401 N Armour ST, Chicago, IL 60642)     Time: 6:30-9:30  
Price per person: $55  
Beverage:  
3-hour full service open bar (includes house brands, domestic wine and beer, and 
soda)  
Hors D'oeuvres (6:30-7:30): SPANIKOPITA, MINI PULLED PORK SANDWICHES, 
CRAB CAKES 
Dinner (7:30-9): MIXED GREENS SALAD, Choice of ONE entrée (email Anna with 
you choice) 
• SAUTEED CHICKEN BREAST  
• PLUM GINGER MARINATED FLANK STEAK 
• TUSCAN LENTILS  all entrées served with 
 YUKON GOLD MASHED POTATOES, MEDLEY OF SPRING VEGETABLES, ROLLS 
AND BUTTER  
Dessert: TRIO OF DESSERTS (MINI CHEESECAKE, MINI CHOCOLATE CAKE, 
LEMON TART) 
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Alumni Chapter Ski Trip - March 2013  

Alpha Sigma Chapter - Phi Delta Chi Memorial Scholarship  
Thursday Evening April 4th, 2013 

We are pleased to announce that Brother Cassie Stromayer was the recipient of the Phi Delta Chi 
Memorial Scholarship this year. The award was presented at the Annual Honors Convocation at 
the College of Pharmacy.  Cassie is an active 
member  who exemplifies professionalism and 
leadership.  She has participated in chapter 
committees and served as the chapter’s Worthy 
Keeper of Finance and Worthy Chief Council.  
During this year’s  presentation, Brother Lara   
Ellinger paid  tribute to Brother Amy Lodolce 
who recently passed away in August of 2012. 
Amy was a well-known professor at the College 
of Pharmacy and advisor to Phi Delta Chi for 
many years. Her involvement with the students both in and outside the fraternity was recognized 
and appreciated by all.  Amy’s dedication to the profession of pharmacy should be an example 
for all pharmacists and pharmacy students.   
Brother Lodolce would have agreed whole-heartedly that Cassie embodies the qualities of the 
type of candidate for which this award was intended. 
 
(awarded annually since 2004) 

5K St. Jude Run/Walk 
The Phi Delta Chi chapter at the University of Illinois at Chicago College of Pharmacy is 
proud to open registration for our first 5K Run/Walk! Join us on April 14, 2013 at  
Montrose Harbor in Chicago and help us raise money to benefit  
St. Jude Children's Research Hospital CLICK ON THE LINK BELOW FOR INFORMATION 
Montrose Harbor Grove 16 - 601 W. Montrose Dr. Chicago, IL.    
Schedule:   8:00 AM - Registration and Packet Pickup (Online Registration will close Friday April 12th at Midnight) 
                  9:30 AM - 5K Run/Walk Start.     
https://www.signmeup.com/site/online-event-registration/90444?utm_source=2013+Phi+Delta+Chi+5k+Run%2FWalk+
%281%29&utm_campaign=PDC+5K&utm_medium=email 

   

Lara Ellinger, Ray Traficante, Cassie Stromayer, Beatrice Drambarean, James Lodolce, Ron Koch 

This year the Phi Delta Chi Alumni spent a week in 
beautiful Summit County, Colorado.  They spent the 
week skiing at Copper Mountain and Breckenridge.  
Sight seeing and souvenir shopping also entered into 
the weeks activities.  The group was blessed with good 
weather and even a foot of fresh powder early in the 
week.  Pictured at the rented townhouse are Brothers 
Ron Koch (’70), Paul Anast (’72), Ray Traficante (’72), 
Adam Kielbasa (‘04) and Dominick Zotta (‘85).  We 
hope to increase our group size next year.  If interested 
contact Adam at adam.kielbasa@gmail.com 
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Alpha Sigma Alumni Association Membership Form 2013-2014 
 
Name of Alum:                                                                                                                                                
 
Chapter:                                                                                              Year of Graduation:                             
 
City, State, Zip Code:                                                                                                                                      
 
E-mail:                                                                                                Phone:                                                  
 
Area of Pharmacy Practice:                                                                                                                             
 
Voluntary Donation to the PDC Alumni Association - Alpha Sigma Chapter (enter amount): $        __ 

Yearly dues (June 1st to May 31st) are $20 per alum.   
 

Dues can be paid by check, money order, and now online at:  Sorry, our WEB page is under repair 
 

Please make all payments out to: Phi Delta Chi Alumni Association 
Mail payments to: Walter Staron - 10620 Grandview Drive - Palos Park, IL. 60464 

Alumni Brothers from all regions are welcome to join our Alumni Association! 

 Your dues and donations help us to continue funding the PDC Memorial Scholarship Fund, and most of all, 
help the Collegiate Chapter with travel expenses to National PDC and Professional Meetings. 
 
If you know of any fellow Brothers who are not getting this newsletter, please feel free to pass this newslet-
ter along so we can continue to grow and continue to be the leading Alumni Chapter of Phi Delta Chi! 
 
To all the Brothers that have already joined our alumni chapter, we thank you!!! 
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The Alumni Chapter included the name of Amy Lodolce during the presentation of our Memorial 
Scholarship this spring.   In this way her name will always live on in the hearts of her Phi Delta Chi 
Fraternity Brothers.    The scholarship presented will aid and assist a third year pharmacy student 
entering the last year of Pharmacy school.  For those wishing to donate to the Phi Delta Chi           
Memorial Scholarship Fund at the University of Illinois, please click on the link below.  Then in the 
box indicated as “other” type in Phi Delta Chi Memorial Scholarship.                                                
All donations are tax deductible.   
 
Thank You……...the PDC Alumni Association! 
 
http://www.uic.edu/pharmacy/alumni/site_redirects/donate_online.php 
 
(NOTE: The first presentation of the Phi Delta Chi Memorial Scholarship took place at the College of 
Pharmacy, March - 2004) 


